
Remote Learning Classes Update - 17th April 2024

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/03 Dated: 16/04/2024

Dear Parents
Greetings!

This is to inform you that tomorrow 17th April 2024, there will be no online/onsite classes for KG1 to
Grade 11.

Grade 12 students will have online classes tomorrow 17th April 2024, the online class meeting links will
be shared through the portal by the class teachers.

The Schedule and reopening plan of all other classes resumption, will be updated to you based on future
weather conditions.

Stay safe.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


